DAVID BRILEY, MAYOR DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

METROPOLITAN GOVERNMENT'OF NASHVILLE AND DAVIDSON COUNTY

September 18, 2019

All Proposers on RFQ 149658 - Hadley Park Project

Dear Proposers:

Please be advised that the intent to award to Dowdle Construction Group, LLC, Inc.is hereby rescinded, as the
Purchasing Agent has determined it is in the best interest of Metro to do so because there was a

mathematical error in the award information.

Respectfully,

Michelle A. Hernandez Lane
Chief Procurement Officer/Purchasing Agent
Metropolitan Government of Nashville & Davidson County
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